
Bargaining Update – January 5, 2023 

On Wednesday, January 4 and Thursday, January 5, the representatives for Munson Medical Center 

(MMC) and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) met in person for our fifth bargaining session.  

Over the two days, we exchanged responses and counterproposals, bringing both sides closer to 

agreement on several non-economic topics. We also had productive conversations about floating and 

work culture that allowed each side to give context to the proposals and counterproposals in hopes of 

bringing alignment of outcomes. 

The parties also met with their respective bargaining teams in advance of a heavy negotiation schedule 

over the next two weeks. 

The next collective bargaining session is scheduled for January 10 – 12, 2023. We look forward to further 

discussions with the MNA on these important topics.  


